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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jean-Marie Kauth

<jkauth@ben.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:07 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: ‘

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the Iltinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jean-Marie Kauth

60555-3321
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Therriault, John

Lo " o e

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Errol McCollum
<ecmeandd@mchsi.com> :

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:07 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protectipns in the future.

Sincerely,
Errol McCollum

61265-3642
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Therriault, John

s e
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William Prothman
<prothman@comcast.net> ‘
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mir. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘ “

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely, -

William Prothman

60548-9313
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Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mark Grotzke <garagekey2001
@yahoo.com> ‘
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: » Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into. waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mark Grotzke

60477-6453
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Therriault, John

S s
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Martine Stuckey <mastuckey124
@comcast.net> _
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Martine Stuckey

60134-1469
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeffrey Courter

<jeffreycourter@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support-of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Courter

60422-1702

60



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT #1 -59-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael Weaver <mjweaves74

@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other probiems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the llinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Michael Weaver

60174-4311
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Therriault, John

S ' i s
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Vogel
<mary.lvogel@frontier.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoliph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. - ' .

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mary Vogel

61705
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bobby Salter <bsalter52

@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ’

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bobby Salter

60652-2706
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Therriault, John

" T o
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bobby Salter <bsalter52
@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault _
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601
Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bobby Salter

60652-2706
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Glory Kosmatka
<gloryadena@aol.com> '
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: ‘ Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

~-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Glory Kosmatka

60030-1432
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Therriauit, John _

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Linda Querry
<lindaquerry@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
. the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Linda Querry

61802-9401
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jack Spicer

<jackspicer@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Contro! Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways."

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jack Spicer

60637-1619
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Therriault, John

R
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Vicki Gerberich
<vgerberich@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:08 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ' ’

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Vicki Gerberich

60558-1123
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sean Gash

<seanmgash@gmail.com>
Sent: , Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sean Gash

60647-2644
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Therriault, John
s e o

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Julie Moyer <digger1989
. @yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
lulie Moyer

62312-1370
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Therriault, John
N . i
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Melany Telleen
<melanyrtelleen@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks;
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Melany Telleen

60091-2860
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Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Lyman
<john52il@yahoo.com> _
Sent: ' Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 13,2014 -

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirerﬁents surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
" John Lyman

60202-6509
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;I'_Eerriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kathleen McTighe

<mctighehome@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kathleen McTighe

60563-1401
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Therriault, John |

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Chris March
<cmarch@csjoseph.org> ‘

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ' ' :

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Chris March

60526-1721
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Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Janet Komistra <jankom11
@hotmail.com> ‘
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Janet Komistra

61036-2140
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Emily Smitti <ginghis18

@mchsi.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. :

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. 1 urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Emily Smitti

61201-7117
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Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Dean
<marymdean@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘ ‘

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the heaith of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mary Dean

60640-3111
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Therriault, John

i
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Liz Berry
<davies_lizz@yahoo.com> ‘
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriauit, John :
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, iL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operatoVr, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Liz Berry

60616-4877
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Therriault, John

e
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Suzy eich
: <suzyeich@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therr.iault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock wasté.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Suzy eich

60048-4416
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Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Zach Barr
<spacebarr@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: '

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types.of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. )

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Zach Barr

61701-6603
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of pamela todd <pamtodd5
@comcast.net> '

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

- Jan 13,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the tllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of anima! holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving {and application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ’

CAFOs dot the Ilfinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
pamela todd

60302-1102
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Steve Wanninger
<smwanninger@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

-—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Steve Wanninger

61103-4748
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Evelyn Zerin
<btrfly21@msn.com> ‘

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the fllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the {PCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Evelyn Zerin

1071 Donegan Rd
Largo, FL.33771-2941
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Tilinois <actlon@env:ronment:!hnons org> on behalf of Stefan Tucker
<stefan.tucker+pirg@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poIIution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Stefan Tucker

310 W Noyes St

Arlington Heights, IL 60005-3638
(847) 640-7501
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Therriault, John
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From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kathleen McTighe
<mctighehome@comcast.net> '

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

tHlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Poliution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for HHlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Kathleen McTighe

1565 Chippewa Dr

Naperville, IL. 60563-1401
(630) 961-0204
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Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carolyn Treadway
<carolyn@gracefulllife.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the {PCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Carolyn Treadway

712 N School St
Normal, 1. 61761-1621

86



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT #1 -85-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Dean
<marymdean@yahoo.com> ‘

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poltution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Mary Dean

1249 W Argyle St
Chicago, IL 60640-3508
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Therriault, John
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From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joe Oliver
<oliverjoe@shcglobal.net> ‘
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Boérd,

| am writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water :
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. .

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Joe Oliver

1720 W Chase Ave

Chicago, IL 60626-2414
(773) 456-7522

88



R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT #l -87-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Dana March
<mdmarchl@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

ltlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poilution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Dana March

1900 N Hudson Ave

Chicago, IL 60614-7749
(312) 932-8939
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Therriault, John
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Christopher
Qualiardi <orbitalpost22@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from. k

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. Tick Tock.
Sincerely,
Christopher Qualiardi

136 Dover Ave
La Grange, IL60525-1773
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Therriault, John
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Judy Routh
<judithrouth@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:36 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriéult
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Judy Routh

60513-1124
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Therriault, John
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From: : Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cheryl Peterson
<petersoncpeters@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:37 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ’

' CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Peterson

61073-9670
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Janet Rohde
<jrohdekrain@aol.com> ‘

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:37 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
fivestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Janet Rohde

60062-2612
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Therriault, John

Cp s .
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Yue <dyue01
@yahoo.com> "
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 10:37 PM
To: . Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Anima! Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preéérved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
David Yue

60615
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